

Stockbridge Valley Elementary

Principal's Message

Welcome back to another amaizing school year! This school year, let's focus on building good relationships with fellow classmates and teachers to help make for a safe learning environment.

I look forward to making your school experience an enjoyable one all year long with exciting activities that make learning fun!

-Mrs. Suber

Welcome New Staff!

Leigha Castilla - Occupational Therapist

Gary Coufal - IT Director

Marriah Gough - Kindergarten

Samantha Greene - Bus/Cafeteria/Teacher Aide

Mary Mennig - Pre-K Aide

Bethany Rickard - K-12 Counselor

Adriel Schoeck - K-12 Instrumental

Anna Tarry - K-6 Resource

Dan Tucker - 2nd grade

Jeanette VanSlyke - K-12 Social Worker

Important Dates:

September 7:

Classes Begin

September 12:

BOE Meeting

September 20:

School Picture Day

September 21:

Open House

September 29:

Character Ed. Assembly